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Ariana Costa

From: William Waters <wjtwj157@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:15 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Kazarian, Katherine S.
Subject: H 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Chair Robert Craven, House Judiciary Committee: 
I support H 5436, the Rhode Island Assault Weapons Ban.  
There is no need for Rhode Island citizens to possess assault 
weapons. Assault weapons are a danger to public safety. Please 
provide your leadership for the passage of this legislation.  
Sincerely,  
William Waters  
157 Pleasant Street  
East Providence  


